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August 20, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Phillip Beeler and I am the golf coach at Kains High School This
letter is written in support of the Target Golf Practice and Training Facility

They have allowed us to use the facilities for practice and lessons for the last
couple of years The staff is always courteous and professional. During the summer they
have offered junior golf clinics and memberships to help promote and encourage golf in
this community. They have also allowed the golf team free use of the chipping and
putting green, and have been willing to help in any way. Without the help and support of
the Target Golf Practice and Training Facility, it would be very difficult for the Kams
High School Golf team to exist Therefore, I whole-heartedly support the Target Golf

Practice and Training Facility

Sincerely,

Phillip Beeler
Karns High School Golf




